
From: Soura, Christian
To: keck@scdhhs.gov <keck@scdhhs.gov>

Date: 12/18/2012 2:47:24 PM
Subject: Budget Release

                FYI – budget release moved to 11:30 Thursday because of Senate stuff yesterday and Chamberlain’s funeral 
today.  Will have your final number tomorrow.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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